April 10, 2008

Integra 

Agent Marketing

Battle Ground School District is requesting a block of 1,000 continuous numbers in the number scheme 360-xxx-1000 through 1999. These numbers will be used for classrooms and administrative offices and having consistency with them is very important for communications. If 1000 to 1999 is not available we could also use 2000 to 2999, 7000 through 7999 or 8000 through 8999. We need these so that we can assign our teachers a DID number that will show caller i.d. for 911 addressing issues. 

Thank you for handling this request. I can be reached at 360-885-5491 if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Pam Kujava, Telecomm Specialist

Battle Ground School District #119

